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Dear Parent/Carer,	
			It is great to hear how much the Year 6 children are looking forward to their leaving party this Thursday (Thursday 12th July at 6pm – 7pm).  Just a reminder that your child needs to be collected by an adult after the party (from the outside of the small hall) and that he/she is not allowed to bring a mobile phone with them.
			In case we need to contact you during the party, please return the slip below before Thursday with a number you can be contacted on between 6pm and 7pm on Thursday 12th July.

Thank you,

The Year 6 team


- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

Name:____________________________   Class:_________________

Contact number during the leaving party:________________________ 







